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         May 18-19, 2022 
 
 
 
Sandra Melton, PhD, ACNS-BC, CNE, RN 
Director, School of Nursing & Allied Health 
Ventura College 
4667 Telegraph Road 
Ventura, CA 93003 
 
 
Dear Dr. Melton: 
 

       The Board of Registered Nursing, at its board meeting on May 18-19, 2022 voted to    
       take the following action: 

 
“Continue Approval of Prelicensure Nursing Program for Ventura College Associate 
Degree Nursing Program.” 
 
If further information is needed please do not hesitate to contact Mary Ann McCarthy, 
Supervising Nursing Education Consultant at mary.ann.mccarthy@dca.ca.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Board of Registered Nursing 
 

   
 
Mary Ann McCarthy EdD MSN RN PHN 
Supervising Education Consultant 
 
 
cc: Mary Ann McCarthy, SNEC 
 
 
 
 
 
 


